
[Your School's Letterhead]  

[Date]  

[Parent's Name]  

[Parent's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Parent's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well.  

We are excited to inform you about [specific event or news, e.g., an 

upcoming school event, a new program, etc.]. This event will take place 

on [date] at [time] in [location]. [Brief description of the event or 

program and its importance].  

We encourage all parents to participate and support their children during 

this time. It is a wonderful opportunity for our school community to come 

together and engage in meaningful activities.  

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or require 

further information. We appreciate your continued support and 

collaboration in fostering your child's education.  

Warm regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[School Name]  

[School Phone Number]  

[School Email Address] 


